From: Stephanie Chandler

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: NO NORTHERN PASS
Date: Saturday, December 16, 2017 1:02:36 PM

Stephanie Chandler
21 Fore St
Laconia, NH 03246

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

There is absolutely NO need for NORTHERN PASS to send the energy and power to Ma & CT, find a
different way around and NOT thru NH. The Wind mills that exist now in Groton and those other towns
in that area, they were told all kinds of things, basically A LOT OF LIES. As the things they were
promised are not being done.

Hydro Quebec can SHOVE IT.....NH DOES NOT WANT NORTHERN PASS, YOUR UGLY WIND MILLS.
STOP...STOP...STOP

We have one of the prettiest states in New England, and these UGLY Ginormous Wind Mills are a
disgrace to our beautiful scenic state.

STOP STOP STOP
NO NO NO

Sincerely,
Stephanie Chandler
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